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On 28th of March, in Italy, during a workshop organized by the Unité des Communes Valdôtaines 
Evançon and the University of Valle d'Aosta, around 30 stakeholders of the AlpSatellites project gathered 
to discuss the community’s strategic view on telecommuting. Attracting new residents, in particular young 
couples and families with children, by offering them remote working opportunities was the agreed-upon 
priority, combined with an increase in workation offers to boost tourism, better knowledge of the area 
and a longer stay. Participants discussed also challenges, such as improving public transports, housing 
market and work-life balance services. The Unité Evançon will soon publish a report on the results of 
stakeholder consultation.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


